Dr. Kenneth Ender will complete his decade of presidential leadership at William Rainey Harper College
on June 30, 2019. The Harper College Board of Trustees has begun the national search for the college’s
sixth president, including retaining an executive search firm specializing in recruiting leadership in higher
education.

While the Board will retain the responsibility of securing our next President, we are committed to an
inclusive process with a search committee composed of trustees, faculty, students, staff, and community
members. The Board of Trustees has finalized the membership of the committee, who are thoughtful
and engaged individuals representing our diverse college community. Together with the search firm,
these individuals will assist in developing a talented pool of candidates and guide us through a
thoughtful and effective process.

We encourage you to refer to the Presidential Search site for information, including periodic updates
from the search committee on progress, at
https://www.harpercollege.edu/about/presidentialsearch/index.php.




